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We are continuing to enjoy and get into the role of a Pirate! We have been looking at our non-fiction Pirate 

text and discussing the features such as a contents page, captions, and a glossary. We have been enjoying 

our Pirate environment including our own desert island! 

In Maths this week, Nursery have been comparing two sets of treasure and saying which has more or less 

and Reception have been exploring directions. Nursery are continuing to go to Forest school and have been 

making wooden pirate medals!  

Thanks to everyone who attended the parent craft sessions to make badges, keyrings and cards for Fathers 

Day- the children worked really hard and we hope you all have fun on Sunday.   

On Friday 12th July 2019 Pike Fold will be hosting an exciting Summer Fun Day for all of our pupils! The 

children will be timetabled to take part in a number of fun and exciting activities during the day. In order 

to facilitate the day, we are requesting donations of £2.50 per child to be paid online via Sims Pay or via 

debit card at the school office by Friday 5th July 2019.  Donations are essential for us to be able to 

provide the enriching activities to all pupils of Pike Fold. 

 
 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – Pirates! 

 Summer fun day: Friday 12th July. 

 EYFS sports day:Tuesday 16th July - details to follow. 

 End of term: Friday 19th July at 2pm. 

 Thank you to all of the nursery parents who have been leaving their children to come into school by 

themselves. This really helps them to become more independent for Reception. 

 At Home 

Ideas to help at home – please practice recognising 

numbers and counting objects and helping your child write 

their name (Nursery) and captions and sentences 

(Reception). 

Reception homework: labelling a pirate ship and 

positional language designing your own treasure map. 

No spellings this week. 

Stars of the week 

Amelia S & Hallie H - Ms. Gates 

Mueen - Mrs. McDonald 

Hallie B - Mrs. Hardy 

 

 
General Reminders 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments! www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name and please check that your child has spare clothes in school as we have 

lots of water play now its sunny! 

 As the weather becomes warmer please provide sun hats and sun tan lotion if required. 

http://www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk/

